
From: Mark Arsenault
To: Johnson, Cliff; Brian Dell
Subject: Updates on Old Goat Farms Cultural Resources Investigation and Yurok Outreach/Coordination
Date: Thursday, December 17, 2020 11:19:17 AM

Mr. Johnson,

I am emailing you to detail my contact with the Yurok since the completion of the revised Old
Goat Farms report. Since the revised report was delivered to you electronically on February
26, 2020 one email was sent regarding the requested archives search and seven email
conversations occurred with Yurok Tribal representatives. Most of the email conversations
completed between March and July of 2020 regarded the status of the review of the revised
report. No comments have been received on the revised report. I have put together a table
detailing this contact and included it below:

Date Regarding Response/Conclusions Representatives
Included

February 26, 2020 Requested Archive Search None Frankie Meyers, Rosie Clayburn

March 9, 2020
Requested Meeting to Discuss

Revisions
Tribe Did not have Revised Report Samantha Reid

March 17, 2020 Transmitting Revised Report
Revised Report Transmitted via

Dropbox
Samantha Reid

March 23, 2020 Transmittal via Dropbox
Samantha Reid Confirmed

Transmittal Success
Samantha Reid

April 22, 2020 Update on Review
Samantha Reid has finished her
comments, waiting on approval

from Rosie Clayburn
Samantha Reid

May 13, 2020 Update on Review
Samantha Reid is no longer working

for Yurok
Samantha Reid

May 15, 2020 Update on Point of Contact
Redirect to Kate Fischer and Rosie

Clayburn
Samantha Reid

July 8, 2020 Update on Review Retransmitted Report to Rosie Rosie Clayburn

Feel free to call or email me with any questions or concerns.

Kind regards,
Mark

-- 
Mark Arsenault, M.A., RPA
Principal Investigator
Arsenault & Associates
E. mjaarsenault@gmail.com
C. (510) 673-2207
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